
Public Notice
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF 

OFFER TO BUY REAL ESTATE FROM 
THE CITY OF CORWITH, IOWA

	 Notice is herby given that the City 
Council of the City of Corwith, Iowa, will 
meet in the City Hall Council Chambers 
in Corwith, Iowa on the 11th day of Au-
gust, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., at which time the 
City Council will consider an offer to the 
property legally described as: Lot Sixteen 
(16), Block Two (2), Corwith, Hancock 
County, Iowa and locally known as 108 
Oak Street, Corwith, Iowa 50430.
	 Corwith Red Power has offered to buy 
the real estate for One Dollar ($1.00), 
plus costs of clean up including but not 
limited to removal of all debris, rubble, 
scrap, metal, wood, building materials 
and all remnants from the prior home that 
was located on the real estate and burned 
down by the local fire department as part 
of a controlled burn
	 Those persons being for or against the 
proposed sale of the above-described 
real estate may meet with the Council 
at said time and place or file written ob-
jections or recommendations prior to the 
time of said meeting. The City Council will 
at said time and place act upon said pro-
posals or any other proposals relating to 
the above-described real estate made be-
fore or at said public hearing. The Council 
may accept an offer at that time or reject 
all offers.
	 This Notice is given by authority of the 
City Council of Corwith, Iowa and pursu-
ant to Iowa law.
	 Dated this 14th day of July, 2020.
	 Kristy Brunsvold
	 City Clerk
	 City of Corwith, Iowa
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